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Newburgh Nursery & All Round 

Care News 
 

Nursery is having an open morning on Wednesday 

8th May from 9-9.30am.  All parents are welcome to come 

in and see us. 
 

On Wednesday the ar!st Victoria Hough will be coming in to 

school to work with Nursery and school children to produce 

an art installa!on that will have a permanent place in the 

school hall to be unveiled at our art exhibi!on in the  

summer. 
 

We’re very sad that Stu will no longer be providing our First 

Touch PE sessions in Nursery as he is going to work abroad.  

PE will be on Wednesday a-ernoon as usual for the next two 

weeks.  Then there will be no PE due to SATS taking place in 

the hall.  From then (20th May) our First Touch PE sessions 

will be on a Monday morning. 
 

Holiday Club 

Holiday Club is running for the first week of May half term.  

Further informa!on and booking will be on Parent Pay next 

week.  A no!ce will be sent via our app to let you know 

when you can book on to this. 
 

A-erschool Club 

There are now some nights we are fully booked for  

A-erschool Club.  We will try to be as flexible as we can for 

future ad hoc bookings. Signed   Signed   Signed   Signed       

 

Stars of the Week  

Gospel Value: Forgiveness 
 

 

Crane Sean Lynch:- 

For being a caring friend.  
 

Halton  Bow Machoney:- 

For super number work this week. 
 

Lucas William Taylor:- 

For excellent mental addiAon. 
 

Year 3 Oliver Stockdale:- 

For his mature aCtude in all of his learning. 
 

Year 4 William Glover:- 

For his great listening during literacy &  

numeracy. 
 

Year 5 Harry Taylor:-  

For his excellent effort in literacy. 
 

Year 6 George Stockdale:-  

For his brilliant work this week. 

Star of The Week Badges 

Could everyone please have a look at home for any Star of 

the Week Badges as we now have none le- in school.  

Please return any you may have to Chrissy or class teachers.  

Thank you. 

Vets Needed! 

The EYFS role play area is evolving into a veterinary surgery.  

If you are or know of any vets/veterinary nurses who would 

like to come in and speak to children about what they do 

please let us know. 

Parent Pay 
 

Please note that Parent Pay has replaced the paper 

bills you received in bags.  Please keep checking your 

balances online and top up as necessary.  Dinner  

money should be in credit and from May half term  

children not in credit will not be able to access school 

meals. 

CraF Fair CompeAAon 
 

Newburgh Cra- Fair is looking for a design for their 

leaflet.  The theme for Newburgh Fair this year is  

Wonders of the World with a focus on the following: 

India—The Taj Mahal 

China—The Great Wall 

Egypt—The Pyramids 

Ancient Greece & Rome—The Colosseum 

Designs should be A4 and should be returned to school 

by next Friday. 

Menu Change 

The school dinners are changing a-er the bank holiday.  If 

your child has school meals please complete the choices 

form and return to school.  Children who have not pre-

ordered their meals will have to have whatever is available 

to them on the day. 



         Church News  

 

JAM (Jesus And Me) Club—Christ Church Newburgh Sunday School.             

 

All are welcome to come along, say hello and find out what we do! 

JAM Club is for children aged 3 years plus, mee!ng during term !me.  The children can join in cra-s, games and chat with 

friends while exploring the bible.  We meet in church @10.30am.  Children are then escorted to the vestry following the 

1st hymn. 

 

On Family Service mornings, the service takes place in the school hall with an area for play set aside for the children.  The 

family service content is then very much focused on being all-age inclusive. 

 

The next JAM Club date: 

  This Sunday is JAM Club.        

   Any queries - contact Suzanne Finch 01257 404321. 

 
 
 

ArAst in Residence 

 
We are delighted to be able to welcome Victoria Hough to school on Wednesday the 1st and 8th of May.   

Victoria is a local ar!st who will be working with all children from Nursery through to Year 6 to produce an art 

installa!on that will have a permanent place in our school hall.  This will be unveiled during the art exhibi!on we 

are holding at the end of term.  Thanks are to be passed to our wonderful PTA who are paying for this  

enhancement to our school and we are delighted that all of our children will have involvement in this as a 

las!ng memory of their !me here. 


